
Notice  
  

Dear Applicants, as you know that the last date for admission is on 25/07/2019 and 
after 15th phase admission we still have few seats remaining vacant after we have 
received de-reservation. 

  
Since only one day left it is impossible for us to open the portal for the remaining  
seats and wait for one day and then call the next applicant(s). 
  
So you are requested to send us the confirmation mail containing your wish for 
admission with your details within tomorrow 9 am. (25.07.2019) so that we can call 
only those  candidates based on merit  
  
You can send us SMS with your application Id and subject within tomorrow 9 am. 
(25.07.2019) at 07407169728 or email at contact@snggdcg.ac.in. 
  
We will prepare the final list (16th Phase) on 25.07.19 at 11 am based on your email 
and SMS. 

 

Convener, Admission Committee  


